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03 May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re: Year 11 May Revision Sessions 
 

Further to my last update, see below the information about the sessions running during May Half 
Term (these will be shared with students on Tuesday 7 May 2024). 
 
All subjects below have their external GCSE Examinations the following week when students return 
to the academy, so we would strongly recommend that students attend if possible. 
 

Date of session Time of session Subject 

Tuesday 28 May 2024 9.30am – 11.30am English Language 

Wednesday 29 May 2024 
10.00am – 12noon Foundation Mathematics 

12.30pm – 2.30pm Higher Mathematics 

Friday 31 May 2024 
10.00am – 12noon Higher Spanish 

12.30pm – 2.30pm Foundation Spanish 

 
These sessions will run in the same way as the Easter revision sessions: 

• Students will need to make their own way to and from school – there will be no school 
buses during the May half-term holidays. 

• Students should arrive for each session promptly (no longer than 10mins before the start of 
the session.)  

• Students should make their way to the main reception area to meet the member of staff 
running the session, and they should wait in the reception area/ front of the school until the 
staff member collects them.  Students must not go inside the school site unless 
accompanied by a member of staff.  

• Students will then be asked to sign in using a paper register. The staff member will then 
take students to the room (in the main block) where they will be completing their session.  

• At the end of the session the staff member will take students back to the main reception, 
then they must sign out on the registers provided. 

• There will be no catering onsite – please provide water and snacks. 

• Students do not need to wear uniform – please ensure that they are dressed appropriately 
for a school setting (follow guidelines for an own clothes day.) 

• Please ensure that students take all their equipment (books, pens, whiteboards etc) 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and I wish you a relaxing bank holiday weekend. I look 
forward to welcoming all students back to the academy on Tuesday 7 May 2024. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L Bullars  
Vice Principal 


